
Please pass HB2510 out of committee and do everything you can to support it's passage into law. Asking gun owners to safely 
secure their firearm is not onerous in the least. I grew up with a veteran father who stored his firearms in lock boxes and now that I 
am a parent, I am grateful that he took these precautions. HB2510 is a common sense measure that will greatly decrease the 
likelihood of guns being stolen and falling into the wrong hands.Thank you . 


